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Comments: I am opposed to the request of expanding the development of the Holland Lake Lodge and

surrounding area. While the facilities could use an update, the proposal is completely unwelcome. I believe the

requested development is too large-scale and there would be obvious adverse effects to the natural landscape

and wildlife through the construction phases alone. Additionally, excluding the proposed development from an

EIS seems wholly irresponsible. It would be in the best interests to give priority to the environment and natural

fauna/flora. We need to keep this area available to all and I believe the proposed development would create

exclusion for some in Montana. Please don't destroy this area with more development and construction. The west

has been burdened with this too much in the last few years. Don't sell Montana to those out of State. 


